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Monday 15th April 2024  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
On Tuesday 23rd April, year 6 parents are invited to attend a workshop to help them support their children 
preparing to take their KS2 SATS tests in a few weeks.  
 
The workshop is called Supporting Parents with Exam Stress, it will be delivered by Forward Thinking’s 
STICK Team (Screening, Training, Intervention, Consultation and Knowledge). 
 
The workshop will be held in the school hall between 3.15pm and 4.15pm  
Year 6 children of parents attending the workshop will meet them in the school hall.   If you are not 
attending the workshop, please collect your child at 3.30pm as usual.  
 
Please complete the MS Teams form to confirm whether you will be attending the workshop. 
 
Y6 Parents Exam Stress Workshop 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Miss Ghanbari and Miss Darby 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=K8t801ZcV0ujf5f3xeFirmRStf4tuSdKjV6x20IbUbBUMFFUSlRESTBMN0s4N0RISTBOQkNIMTE3Sy4u

